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Sunday: 7am and 11:30am 
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Holy Days of Obligation: 

7:15am & 6pm 
 

Confession offered 30 min. before 
all Masses or by appointment 

+++ 
 

 

 

 
 

Weddings: Please inquire 6 months 
prior to intended date. 

 
Schola: Saturdays after 8 AM Mass 

Choir: Sundays after 11:30 AM Mass 
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BULLETIN WEEK 37 

2016               

Liturgical Calendar and Mass Intentions 

Sun. Sept 11 17
th

 Sunday after Pentecost (2
nd

 cl.) 

7:00 am 

11:30 am 
Pro Populo 

For the Holy Souls in Purgatory 

Mon. Sept 12 Most Holy Name of Mary (3
rd

 cl.) 

7:15 am In Gratitude for Our Blessed Mother 

Tues. Sept 13  Mass of the Angels (4
th

 cl.) 

7:15 am In Gratitude for the Holy Mass & Blessed Sacrament 

Wed. Sept 14 Exaltation of the Holy Cross (2
nd

 cl.) 

6:00 pm For Priests and Religious 

Thurs. Sept 15 7 Sorrows of Blessed Virgin Mary (2
nd

 cl.)   

6:00 pm The Grace to Pray & Do Penance 

Fri. Sept 16 S.S.Cornelius & Cyprian (3
rd

 cl.) 

6:00 pm For the Gift of Faith 

Sat. Sept 17  Saturday of Our Lady (4
th

 cl.) 

8:00 am  For the Gift of Hope 

Sun. Sept 18 18
th

  Sunday after Pentecost (2
nd

 cl.) 

7:00 am 

11:30 am  
Pro Populo 

For the Gift of Charity 

 

WELCOME visitors! St. Edmund Campion missals/hymnals are available 

in the back of the church. At the traditional Mass, Holy Communion is 

received on the tongue, and kneeling, if possible. There no need to respond 

‘Amen’. Chapel veils to borrow are available in the foyer of the church. If 

you would like to register to join the community, fill out a census form, 

found on the table in the back of the church, and turn in to Fr. Magiera. 

 

By the Numbers For the Week of August 28, 2016  

 

Sunday Mass: Attendance: 7:00 am: 45      11:30 am:131       Total:176             

Collections:  Reg.: $2,173.00    Bldg. Fund: $4,232.05  Total: $6,405.05 

Daily Mass attendance for week: 81    Confessions for week: 36  

 
Propers for Today’s Mass: Propers for the 17

th
 Sunday after Pentecost begin on 

page 381 of the Campion Missal/Hymnal. 

 

Holy Name Society Meeting has been moved to the second week of September, 

Wednesday Sept 14 after the 6:00 pm Mass. 



Second Sunday Brunch is today after the 11:30 am Mass. Everyone is welcome 

to attend especially visitors. Theme is Soup and Sandwiches. 

 

Cleaning Church:  The Handmaids of the Lord are scheduled to clean church on 

Saturday September 17 after the 9:00 am Mass unless those cleaning need a more 

convenient time. Please sign up on sheet in vestibule of the church. 

 

Second Collection: We will have a second collection on September 18 for 

Catechetical Sunday. 

 

Pilgrimage to the Shrine of Our Lady of the Angels to visit the Tomb of Mother 

Angelica and EWTN’s Family Celebration Sept. 15-19. The bus is departing from 

Morrilton with pick-ups in Conway and Little Rock. For complete information 

please call Holy Family Mission at 501-354-6100 or 800-633-2484. 

 

Retrouvaille Program: A program designed to help heal and renew troubled and 

hurting marriages. It is a relationship building program with the main emphasis on 

communication between husband and wife. Separated and divorced couples are 

also encouraged to attend. The next weekend is September 16-18 at St. John’s 

Center. Call 834-1956 for more information or www.retrouvaille.org . 

 

Faith Formation Class at Immaculate Conception Church. Please join Marlana 

Grant and Ramona Bourdo this September as they discuss “How to Listen when 

God is Speaking/ A Guide for Modern Day Catholics” by Fr. Mitch Pacwa, SJ 

Contact person: Ramona Bourdo at 831-5040. 

 

Priestly Fall Absences: Fr. Magiera has to attend the Fall FSSP meeting and 

baptize a baby out of state. Not only that, Fr. Magiera has to make his yearly 

retreat at some point. So, Father Orlowski will be away from September 18 

through October 13. Fr. Magiera, from October 17 through October 20. Fr. 

Orlowski from October 20 through October 25. There is a bit of overlap. Mass 

cancellations will be announced with ample notice, but the Mass intentions will be 

honored as scheduled. 

 

Please Remember these Prayer Intentions: 

For the living: June Gardner (health), Gary Crouch (health), Members of the 

Kozlowski families, Jolanta Widuch, Linda Barry (health), Crawford Family, Peter 

Orlowski Family, Penny Witter (health), Gail Demerest (health), Eric Couron 

Family (Special Intention), Gerald Spencer (health), Leonard Bradberry (health). 

And for the dead: John Andrew Makovec, Sue Whitehead, Janet Sorrels, David 

Crockett, Shawn Trusty, Donald Greer, Gail Brooks, Patrick W. Kordsmeier, Scott 

Shiplett, James Steven Moore, Vergie Crimmins, Bill Barry, John Tully, Ron 
Prince, Lenora Price, Dorothy Lochner, Myrtle Powers, Billy-Joe Campbell, James 

Honeycutt, Sandra Friedl, Isadore L. Sonnier, Jean Murry, Bonnie McDonald, 

Marie Honeycutt, Catherine Sparks, Carolyn Bruich, Earl Bradberry, Fr. Venantius 

Preske, Joseph Max Bulmanski, Rachel Taylor, Betty-Jo Clayton. 

http://www.retrouvaille.org/


Dear Community Members, 

It’s been 15 years. Fifteen years since the “religion of peace” made it abundantly clear 

to us how vulnerable we really were and are; how much, despite what the talking heads 

in the government and the Church tell us, Islam hates the west, the United States and 

the Church in particular.  After all, how many times have we heard that the IS will 

“conquer Rome?” And they will, if we let them! 

I can remember that dreadful day very well. I was doing my “summer apostolate” work 

as a seminarian. Every Tuesday, I spent the entire day in a hospital complex in south 

Jersey. I was finishing up one particular job when my supervisor, a (pant-suited) Sister 

of St. Joseph informed me that an airplane had crashed into one of the Twin Towers. 

Quite frankly, I thought the polyester was causing her to have delusions. But when I 

entered one of the TV rooms, I saw that she was deadly serious. How horrible it was 

when the TV cameras caught the second plane crashing into the other tower! 

It was all the worse for me because a dear friend I’d had since 1982, whom I visited 

and spent time with that previous weekend, lost her life in that dreadful event. That day 

changed America forever, and not necessarily for the better, unfortunately. Though we 

don’t like to admit it, I’m sure, this country is still reeling and feeling the effects of that 

dreadful day. The shame of it is that now we’re sort of desensitized. It doesn’t register 

that fear is so much a part of our daily experience. 

Thank you very much for your understanding about today’s change of schedule. As I 

mentioned, Father Saguto wants to be a bit more involved in our present situation and, 

because of that, he’s asked us to delay our community meeting. He plans to be here at 

the beginning of October and we’ll see how he wants us to proceed. 

But, still, today is kind of special. We begin our new cycle of “Second Sunday 

Brunches” today. It’s always good when we can get together as a community after 

Mass and enjoy one-another’s company. I particularly enjoy seeing all of our kids play 

together. I think it’s quite important for those among you who have young children – 

and you are legion – to take our Sunday get-togethers seriously. 

I remember, years ago, hearing – from a bishop, actually (go figure) – that “home-

schooled” children simply just aren’t properly socialized. Yeah, like he knew! Even 

bishops can be wrong. All one has to do is experience community gatherings like ours 

(and this is true all over the place) to see that our children have more on the ball 

socially than all or most mainstream kids. Hey, at least they aren’t walking around in a 
dumb haze thumbing smart phones. Yeah, some socialization that is, right? 

For the rest of the month? Father Orlowski will be traveling to Scranton to substitute 

and we end the month with the feast of St. Michael. Let’s see how the scheduling for 

that works out, my children and my friends. Could be interesting. 

                                                       Father Magiera 


